
 

Safety improvements to the Main North 
Road intersection with Dalkeith Road and 
Smith Road 

 

 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) is upgrading the Main North Road 
intersection with Dalkeith Road and Smith Road. This State Government funded project will improve 
safety for all road users at this location. 
 
Traffic lights will be installed at the intersection of Main North Road, Dalkeith Road and Smith Road, 
with fully controlled right turn lanes in all directions. Signalised pedestrian facilities will be installed 
at the intersection and bicycle lanes provided on Main North Road through the intersection and on 
the Dalkeith Road approach.  
 
The upgrade of this intersection will also result in Campania Road South, Kudla, converting into a 
cul-de-sac. Safety assessments undertaken showed this is necessary to reduce the risk of crashes 
at this location. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call  
1300 794 880 or email dpti.communityrelations@sa.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team 
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 
 
 
28 June 2018 
Map Enc. 
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